
 

  

Gwladys Street CP & Nursery School     

 NEWSLETTER 18th November2022 

Message from the Head Teacher 

Please click here to view  term dates 
for the  school year. 

 

 

www.gwladysstreet.org 

 

 

0151-525-0843 @GwladysStPrim 

 

 

admin.office@gwladysstreet.com 

 

Keep us updated:  
Please let the office know if  there are 

any changes in your contact details 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

It has been a lovely week in school with the children.  On Wednesday 
we had a visit from the Executive Principle of North Liverpool Acade-
my; he visited every year group and was very impressed with the stand-
ard of work that our children produce.  Thank you to those parents/
carers who continue to regularly attend our Wednesday toddler group 
and coffee afternoon.  If you haven't already done so please join us 
next week - we would love to see you.  Have a wonderful weekend and 
let's hope the weather improves! Best wishes,   

Ms Booth 

https://gwladysstreet.org/about/term-dates/


 

 

 

 Attendance Matters 

Whole School Target: 97% - This week’s Whole school attendance: 91.6% 

Absence—if your child is absent from school you MUST contact the school before 
9:00am each day of your child's absence. Failure to make any contact with the 
school will result in a home visit from staff and Head teacher.  
Appointments—should be arranged outside of the school day and if this is not pos-
sible, medical evidence should be provided.  

Class      Attendance %       Position  

Morocco   98.3%     

Russia   95.86%    

Kenya   95.71% 

Ladybirds  95.10%    

New Zealand  95%             5th 

Butterflies  93.60%    6th 

Japan   93.33%     7th 

China   93.1%      8th 

Australia   93%        9th 

Chile   91.54%            10th 

India   91%                  11th 

Costa Rica  87.60%     12th 

France   85.2%            13th 

Germany  83.75%             14th 

Caterpillars  83%          15th 

 

Congratulations to Class Ladybirds and Class Morocco who are our  

Attendance winners  again this week. The children will all receive a  

Golden time activity.  

Well done! 

                      

to the 301 children who 

had 100% attendance 

this week. 

Classes with 100%  

attendance this week 

Ladybirds, New Zealand, 

Kenya, Morocco,  

        Russia and Japan 

 

Download 
the App 
to report 

an  
absence. 



Star of the Week 

Class 

Caterpillars                    

Butterflies            

Ladybirds           

France            

Germany           

Australia           

New Zealand       

Kenya         

Morocco          

Chile   

Costa Rica  

India   

Russia   

China   

Japan 

 

Name 

Zahra H 

Luca C 

Freya G 

Isabella A 

Eram A 

Freddie A 

Muhammad A 

Amelia D 

Oskar D 

Maisie F 

Jaida H 

Ianis G 

Nicholas MN 

Mohamed M 

Jake B 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our  

wonderful  

STARS OF THE WEEK  

Your hard work and 

efforts have not gone                            

unnoticed. 



 

Fancy a chat or want to meet new friends? 

Join us every Wednesday from 2.30pm in the  

Breakfast room for coffee, cake and a chat 

Apply for a Reception Place 

  If your child attended Nursery its time to apply for a school place  for  

  September 2023 

    You only have a limited time to apply. 

   Click here to start you application 

Our Language of the Month For November is … Malayalam 

നിങ്ങൾ മലയാളം സംസാരിക്കുകയും നിങ്ങളുടെ 
സംസ്കാരടെക്കുറിച്ച് കൂെുതൽ പങ്കിൊൻ സ്കൂളിൽ വരാൻ 
ആഗ്രഹിക്കുകയും ടെയ്യുന്നുടവങ്കിൽ, ദയവായി നിങ്ങളുടെ കുട്ടിയുടെ 
ക്ലാസ് െീച്ചററാട് സംസാരിക്കുക. 

If you speak Malayalam and would like to come in to school to share more about your  

culture, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

Parent and toddler  

sessions will be held every  

Wednesday  

morning 9-10 am 

Next week we are going to be completing some world 
cup themed activities throughout the week. Coach Sam 
will be running an internal football competition with the 

children. 

https://liverpool.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/checklist/


Look at the wonderful week Year 2 have had. 

We have also 
been celebrat-
ing Anti bullying 
week by discuss-
ing how we are 
all different and 
celebrating these 
within class. The 
children designed 
their own won-
derful pairs of 
odd socks.   

 

 
 

 

 
 

This week we have been  
understanding Onomatopoeia by 
exploring the sounds different 

objects make. We liked listening 
to the cornflakes crunch and the    

rice.  



 

 

 

 

 

Fare Share food is available every 

Wednesday during our toddler 

session and coffee afternoon. 

Please remember to bring a  

carrier bag. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Family Support 

Our Calm Central 
team is here to offer 

you  
support about any  

concerns or issues. 

 

 Key Stage 1 Key Stage 2 

Mon  Drama  Yr 3&4 

Culture Club 

Tue  Girls’ Football  

Years 5 and 6 

Wed  Choir  

Years 5 and 6 

GPS Club  Year 6 

Thur Gardening Year 2 Comic Club  

Year 5 and 6 

Fri  Computing Club 

PE TIMETABLE 
 

 

 

 

 

Monday:  
FS2, Yr3 (Kenya) 

Tuesday:   
Year 5 

Wednesday:  
Year 2 (New Zealand), Year 4 , 

Year 5  , Year 6 Swimming 
 Thursday:  

Year 2 (Australia)  
Friday:  

Year 1, Year 3 (Morocco) 
Year 6 

 
All children must have their PE kit in 

school with them on their PE day. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY   
TO 

Matilda M 
Lucas S 
Layla P 

Shakira K 
Millie M 
Marcel S 
Henry W 
Mason H 
Ethan S 
Breana I 

Victoria M 



MENU FOR WB 21st November 

2nd Walton on the Hill Scout Group 
 
Hi, 
 
 Hope you are well. 
  
I’m the Growth and Development Officer for Merseyside Scouts and am currently in the 
process of recruiting young people to join the 2

nd
 Walton on the Hill Scout Group. We 

currently have spaces in the Beaver Colony which is for 6 – 8 year olds and the Cubs 
Pack which is for 8 – 10 year olds. 
  
At Scouts we prepare young people with skills for life and its somewhere young peo-
ple can have fun, make new friends and go on new adventures! 
  
Would I be able to let the young people at Gwladys Street Community Primary School 
know about the opportunity to join Beavers and Cubs either by something in the news-
letter, assembly or class inputs? 
  
Thanks 
Jo 
  
Jo Green 
Growth and Development Officer - Merseyside 
The Scouts 
  
Phone: 07966186371 
scouts.org.uk 

Facebook Twitter 

http://scouts.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/scoutassociation/
https://twitter.com/UKScouting



